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Hi 

I'm writing to voice my concern as a Willoughby resident in regards to the increase in
 dwellings on the Channel 9 site. The modification and increase is not suitable and given
 the traffic impact density and location I'm opposed to this being increased.

My name is Scott Menck and I currently live on  in Willoughby.

Thanks
Scott




